
 
PROJECT UPDATE          SEPTEMBER 29, 2017 
 
CLOSURE AT EAST GOODALE 
Construction has moved to the crosswalk at the intersection of East Goodale and High streets and is progressing on 
schedule. As with other crosswalk construction, vehicles cannot turn onto East Goodale.  
 
Rerouting: 

• The Goodale Garage remains open and accessible from I-670 in addition to the Convention Center doors east of 
the intersection. Foot traffic will be able to access the garage at street-level. 

• Pedestrians will not be able to cross East Goodale between Black Point and the Greater Columbus Convention 
Center. Expect to route to the west side of the street near the Annunciation Greek Orthodox Cathedral and Hyde 
Park as an alternate. 

• Vehicles should route via Nationwide Boulevard to the south.  
 

NOISE IMPACTS 
Noise impacts continue to stay at lower levels during intersection buildouts. Expects to encounter traditional 
safety/backup alarms, concrete trucks, and small- to moderate- sized construction equipment noises. 
 
BETWEEN VINE AND GOODALE STREETS 

• With the crosswalk at Spruce Street recently completed, brick paver sidewalks and bump-outs are now being 
installed over the next few days. The crosswalk at West Goodale Street is complete and sidewalks are now open 
to foot traffic. 

• Valet services at the Cap at Union Station are being maintained and are fully functional, but have been 
repositioned. Please continue to follow signs and direction from staff when using valet services.  

• Crews are now at the corner of High and Vine streets to work on the southwest corner of this intersection. They 
are installing new concrete sidewalk, brick pavers and a bump-out. Martini will remain accessible, with a longer 
route than normal to access its front door for the majority of foot traffic. Valet services for Martini will continue 
to function as it currently does. 

 
ART ON HIGH  
You’re invited this Sunday, Oct. 1 to join Art on High: Charrette in Motion – a walking discussion about art along High 
Street, beginning at Le Chocoholique and ending at Third Avenue. For more information, visit artonhigh.org.  
 
AT 7TH AND KING AVENUES 
You’ll continue to see some shifting of traffic during the day as final work steps involve undergrounding private utilities. 
Please use caution and follow signs as work finishes up over the next couple weeks.  

 

Estimated construction schedule: May 15 – Nov. 10 
 
An overview of the project and additional information is always available at columbus.gov/highstreet 
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